“Wee Deliver” was designed to teach children how
the U.S. Postal System works, unify the student body,
develop responsibility, and encourage the community
to support school programs.

Placed in charge of this program were grades 3-5.
These students were required to take a postal exam
and fill out an application so that interviews for
postal positions could be conducted. After positions
were decided the children accepted their duties at a
swearing-in ceremony. Then they were trained by of-
ficials of the Walterboro branch of the U.S. Postal
Service.

Mrs. Janet Buckner was an avid supporter of the
project. “The exciting part about this was that every
classroom had a different address. It was fun trying
to think of a bird name.” Each building was a town,
each classroom a street, and each person a number.

This new organization proved to be a great success.
Tyler White said, “My favorite part was being able to
write letters and send them to my friends at school.”

John-Michael Mayer, a letter carrier for the Wee Delivery, is busy making his rounds. Melanie Bell looks pleased as she is handed her weekly
mail.
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